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Dear Legislators; 

 

Please pass SB 1576 to keep recreational immunity in place for Oregon trails and 

lands that provide access to recreation.  

 

One of the things I value in living in Oregon is the access to a wide variety of outdoor 

recreation opportunities. As an outdoor enthusiast I recognize the inherent risks 

associated with outdoor recreation. Basic logic tells you that there are risks but the 

rewards outweigh those risks. I am willing to take these risks and it is wreaking havoc 

all along the Oregon coast as trails have been shut down because one person 

refused to take personal accountability for their unfortunate accident.  

 

Lets do the right thing and reinstate recreational immunity. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

K. Matthews 


